
The IronPigs are once again teaming up with the Girl Scouts of Eastern Pennsylvania for a very special night 
at Coca-Cola Park. Scout troops and their families will get to see an IronPigs game, participate in a 
Pre-Game Parade on the field, watch the fireworks and then camp out overnight on the outfield grass!
Plus, a movie will be shown on the video board and you will also receive a commemorative patch for 

participating in this event!

UNIT LEADERS:
CALL TODAY!

GIRL SCOUT NIGHT
AT COCA-COLA PARK
FRIDAY JULY 13 - 7:05


